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SPECIAL ORDER NOV 13 2002
NO.2002-_ 973

SUBJECT: DESIGNATION OF REPRESENTATIVES TO THE INTER-
GOVERNMENTAL TECHNICAL WORKING GROUP ON THE
TROPICAL FOREST CONSERVATION ACT

In the interest of the service, the following DENR officials, namely:
Director Juan C. Raiia, Overall Coordinator, FASPO and Mr. Robert S. Jara,
Division Chief, are hereby designated as the DENR representatives to the
Technical Working Group (TWG) on the Tropical Forest Conservation Act. The
TWG is composed of representatives from the USAID, US Embassy, Department
of Finance and DENR.

Expenses to be incurred in their participation in the activities of technical
working group shall be chargeable against DENR-FAPs fund, subject to the
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

This Order shall take effect immediately.
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